
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 8, 2013 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 This is a letter of recommendation for Amy Harding.  Amy has worked on an as-needed basis for 
American Community Television (ACT) for the past year.   

 ACT is a 501 (c)(4) organization that educates and advocates on behalf of Public, Educational and 
Government (PEG) access television across the country.  Our primary work is in Washington, DC, but ACT 
also assists people in their local communities with issues important to PEG. 

 Amy has provided ACT assistance with its website, creating new content and graphics for it, as well as 
managing code and making sure it is up to date.  Amy has a good eye for graphic creation and is able to provide 
advice to ACT on what works or doesn t work in the layout of the website. 

 Additionally, because of her video editing experience, ACT hired Amy to provide post-production 
editing to two PSA s that we had created.   

 Amy has a good work ethic and is helpful in every way. Her work is timely and when she makes a 
commitment to a project, she sees it through.  We gladly recommend her for any position she chooses to pursue.   

      Sincerely, 

 

 

       
 
 
 

Bunnie Riedel, Executive Director 
      American Community Television 
 
  


